
NRSCH Review Expert Panel - Expression of Interest

The Working Group is seeking expressions of interest for the Expert Panel.
The Expert Panel will provide guidance and technical advice to assist the Working Group conduct the Review.
Membership
The Working Group is seeking expressions of interest for a single Expert Panel member in each of the following roles:
· Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander community housing industry representative
· Community housing industry representative
· Academic with experience in community housing
· Financial expert
· Regulatory expert.
The Expert Panel will also include community housing registrars from the Australian Capital Territory and Victoria, and a representative for the National Housing Finance and Investment Corporation.
Role
[bookmark: _GoBack]Where sought by the Working Group, the Expert Panel will:
· provide advice to help facilitate public consultation on potential options for reform
· provide advice about the significance and relevance of issues identified through public consultation
· provide advice about the suitability and merit of the options for reform identified by the Working Group
· review the Options Paper and Final Report developed by the Working Group
· provide advice on any other matters deemed necessary by the Working Group. 
The Expert Panel will meet as required by the Working Group. The Working Group may choose to draw upon the expertise of members individually or the Expert Panel as a whole.
Members will be remunerated for their time and reimbursed for reasonable costs associated with travel and accommodation.
Submission
Expressions of interest should be no longer than two pages. Please include your contact details, the role you are interested in, and an outline of your qualifications/experience relevant to the position. In addition, please include a copy of your curriculum vitae. 
Closing date for expressions of interest: 5pm, Friday 18 January, 2019
Expressions of interest and enquiries should be directed to: NRSCHreview@facs.nsw.gov.au 
Decision
Successful applicants will be notified in February 2019. 
